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Dear Sir, 

The College of Physicians and Surgeons Pakistan (CPSP) initiated a mentorship activity at its 

Regional Offices to improve the quality of Synopsis of the Fellowship trainees. In this study, 

we analysed the synopsis to explore the challenges faced by postgraduate fellowship students 

in internal medicine during synopsis writing, and to highlight the role of mentoring during the 

process of synopsis writing. Both the authors have contributed significantly to the concept, 

design, and structure of the paper, and are in agreement with the content of the manuscript. 

This manuscript is not being considered for potential publication elsewhere. In addition, this 

work has not been published previously.  

The manuscript was ethically approved from the institutional ethics committee (letter 

attached). There was not funding for this paper and the authors report no conflict of interest.  
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